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5 June 2025  
Secondary - Brake Kids Walk  
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
Dear parent / carer  
   
We are excited to inform you that your child has been selected to take part in the Brake Kids Walk 
on Tuesday 10 June 2025.  
   
This activity is a great way for us to highlight road safety and raise funds to help the Brake Charity 
campaign for safe and healthy journeys, and support families affected by road accidents. The main 
aim of Brake’s Kids Walk is to promote the health and planet-saving benefits of walking. It’s also a 
great way to raise awareness among parents and the local community about protecting children 
on our roads.   
   
On average, more than six children are killed or seriously injured on roads in Britain every day – 
that is equivalent to a whole class of children every single week. We are doing our bit to try and 
make sure this never happens in our community. You can help us by continuing to teach your child 
road safety.  
   
Students will be taken in the school minibus to Penshurst Primary School, where they will join our 
primary pupils as they walk down Winthorpe Road, along First Lane, up Boothferry Road, through to 
Penshurst Avenue and then back into Penshurst Primary School; we will then return to Hessle High 
School on the school minibus.  
 

Whilst there is no cost to you for this visit, your consent will still be required for your child to attend 
by 12.30pm on Monday 9 June 2025. To do this, please log into the portal and search for 
Activities/Trips. By doing this, you are consenting to your child attending this trip.      
  

If you have not yet activated your parent portal account, please click here    
  
If you wish to, you can donate to the campaign by following Shaun’s instructions below or by 
visiting their website, www.brake.org.uk.  
   
Thank you for your support.  
   
Your faithfully  

  
  
Mrs M Edwards  
Personal Development Coordinator  
 

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360020147458-Log-into-the-Parent-Portal-and-the-Parent-App
http://www.brake.org.uk/

